
 

 

 
12200 N. Ambassador Dr. 
Kansas City, MO 64163-1244 
1-800-449-BEEF 

 

January 2, 2024 

 

Subject: Food Security 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

National Beef Packing Co. LLC, Liberal Kansas Est. 208A, Dodge City Kansas Est. 262, 

Tama Iowa Est. 8, Moultrie Georgia Est. 21679, and Hummels Wharf Pennsylvania Est. 21526 have 

assessed the Food Security plans as per FSIS Directive 5420.1 and is committed to maintaining a safe 

and secure environment at of our plants with the development and implementation of our Food 

Security Plan.  This plan will help ensure that we are taking every precaution necessary to provide for 

the safe delivery of food products to our customers. We consider our Food Security Program 

confidential information and therefore cannot share the details of the program. Our program does 

minimally cover the following: 

I. Food Security Plan Management 

II. Outside Security 

III. Inside Security 

IV. Slaughter and Processing Security 

V. Storage Security 

VI. Shipping and Receiving Security 

VII. Water and Ice Supply Security 

VIII. Mail Handling Security 

IX. Personnel Security 

 

Please call if you have any further questions 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brenden McCullough 

V.P. Technical Services 

National Beef Packing Co. LLC 

blmccullough@nationalbeef.com 

Phone: 817-713-8516 

mailto:blmccullough@nationalbeef.com

